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 22nd of May 2023 
 

Dear friends from all European Table Tennis Associations, 
 

The Umpires and Referees Committee of European Table Tennis Union  
has the great pleasure to invite all female Match Officials, interested women and national URC 
chairpersons at the webinar  
 

Female Match Officials  

in European Table Tennis 

15th of June 2023 

20.00 CET 

ZOOM-conference 
 

 
We would like to inform you about the possibilities and chances of female officials in Europe 
and discuss about the experiences and advantages with young match officials, who are 
already working in the international field as umpire/referee.  
 
We will work together on ideas, recommendations and solutions. 
 

‒ Kerstin Duchatz, Umpire in WTTC 2023 in Durban 
‒ Klara Duskova, International Referee 
‒ Patricia Maiz Calle, Blue Badge Umpire 
‒ Milena Uchmanowicz, White Badge Umpire, started in the last Female Match Officials 

Project in 2021   
 
If you are interested, please fill in the attached Entry Form and send it till 02.06.2023 10 p.m. 
(CET) to urc@ettu.org (entry form has to be filled in by national associations URC). 
Each National Association can send as much entries female officials as they wish. 
 
 
Thank you very much for your helpful cooperation.  
Best regards. 
 

ETTU URC  
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